
Notice of Cancellation of the 18th ISS 

 

Concerning the current COVID-19 coronavirus epidemic, regretfully, we have decided 

not to hold the 18th International Student Seminar scheduled this March, as follows: 

 

~ Cancelled ~ 

Seminar: March 4 (Wed) - March 5 (Thu), 2020  at Kyoto University Shiran-Kaikan Hall 

Overnight Retreat:  March 8 (Sun) - March 9 (Mon), 2020 at Kansai Seminar House 

 

We deeply apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you, but appreciate your 

understanding and cooperation. 

 

Graduate School of Biostudies 

Kyoto University 

 

 


